JLMC Minutes 01/11/2012
Approved
The JLMC met in regular session on January 11, 2012 at the Sanbornton Public Library.  The meeting was called to order at 12:00 PM.

Members present were: Robb Jutton, Assessing Assistant; Steve Hankard, Police Chief; Bob Ward, Town Planner; Cab Vinton, Library Director; Jonny Van Tassel, DPW Acting Director; Roy Clark, DPW Employee; Cal Dintto, Police Dept. Employee
I. Review of minutes
A. Minutes for the 09/20/2011 JLMC meeting were reviewed and approved as written. Motion by Hankard, second by Jutton, all in favor.
II. Old Business
A.  Facility Safety Audits have been assigned to the Fire Chief in conjunction with the Life Safety inspections currently undertaken  Department Heads are responsible for maintaining day-to-day safety conditions in their facilities. 
III. New Business
A. Department of Labor Bi-Annual Report has been completed and filed.
B. Discussion of Primex injury report: 4 incidents with no lost work time or insurance claims.  Minimal discussion of Department Safety conditions, everyone agreed that the incidents were “occupational hazards” that were conditionally unavoidable.
IV. Next Meeting

A. The next meeting of the JLMC was scheduled for March 21, 2012 at 12:00 pm at the Town Office.
V. Adjournment

A. Motion to adjourn by Jutton second by Hankard, meeting adjourned at 12:35 PM.
Respectfully submitted,

Robb Jutton

JLMC Chair

